
 

October 20, 2022 

Dear Residents and Property Owners, 

 

Ezee Fiber recently announced its plan to install state-of-the-art fiber optic technology throughout your community. 

After the installation is complete, homeowners can access reliable 100% fiber internet that makes it easy to work, 

stream, learn, and play. The project will commence in mid-November and we estimate the project’s completion to be 

sometime in January 2023. Multiple construction crews will work in the designated utility easement of your community. 

Important to know: 

• Construction will begin by marking existing underground utilities along your designated utility easement. You will 

see orange, red and blue paint markings on the ground, as well as flags. Our teams will also place a small round Ezee 

Fiber construction sign in your yard and a door hanger on your door to notify you of upcoming work on or near your 

property. After markings and notifications are complete for a street or area, our crews will follow within 2-5 days 

using a minimally invasive directional boring method to install fiber optics within the designated utility easement.  

 

• Landscaping, sprinkler heads and invisible pet fences placed in existing utility easements may be disturbed. In these 

instances, Ezee Fiber will act quickly to remedy and restore the property to its original condition.  

 

• Minimizing disruptions is our goal, and we will treat your property as if it’s our own. If our work affects the 

designated utility easement on your property, we will meticulously restore it.  

 

• We can deliver high-speed symmetrical internet access to your home once Ezee Fiber completes the fiber installation 

on your street. 

 

When the project begins, you can go to EzeeFiber.com to take advantage of our Construction Specials and pre-

registration for 1G (Fast), 2G (Faster) or 10G (Fastest) internet! We are incredibly excited to provide you with access to 

unbelievably fast, future-proof fiber internet.  

Sincerely, 

  

Jason Carnes 

Vice President, Fiber to the Home 

713.405.1093 - Direct 

Jason.Carnes@ezeefiber.com 


